Dear Parents/Guardians
Welcome to the summer term. I hope you all had a good Easter break. Our theme for Terms 5 and 6 is ‘What would you find in a place like this,‘ please see the reverse of this letter to find out what we will be learning.

Our theme is based around the geography and history of beaches. We will explore how going to the beach has changed over time based on beaches in this country and link our geography with comparing the UK with Australia. The home corner is a beach continuing opportunities for the children to continue their learning through play as well as working on the more formal curriculum in Year 1. Please pop in and have a look at the class environment.
Please visit our class webpage which you can find at qmrobins.weebly.com. You can check what we shall be doing over the term and read our class blog.
PE will be Rugby tykes on Monday morning up until May half-term, please ensure that your child has a suitable kit in school, ideally every day. Kit should include pumps or trainers, navy blue or black shorts or tracksuit bottoms and a plain white t-shirt. For the next 10 weeks we will be swimming on a Friday afternoon, please ensure your child brings in a towel and trunks or swimsuit, long hair needs to have it tied back and earrings must be removed.
Reading and Spellings

We greatly appreciate the support you give your child at home. It really does support and compliment their learning in school. Please listen to your child read as often as possible, ideally daily or at least 3 times per week and make any comments in their Reading Record.

Certificates, stickers and rewards will continue to be awarded. The children will receive spellings to match their phonic and grammar, please practise these at home, ready for these to be assessed each Friday. 
Homework

Children will be given homework each week, which will be based on their current learning, on a Friday. This needs to be in by the following Thursday at the latest. 
We would welcome support to hear readers and over the term to help with trips and swimming. If you are able to help please come in and speak with the Year 1 team. Thank you to those parents who have supported us so far this year.
If you have any concerns or queries, please do come in and see me.

Thank you for your support.
Mrs H Parsons

